
BIG HORN REGIONAL JOINT POWERS BOARD

REQUEST FOR BID

	 The Big Horn Regional Joint Powers Board is seeking to 
receive bids for purchase of a new 2025 4-wheel drive crew cab 
pickup.  All bids must be delivered to the Big Horn Regional Joint 
Powers Board at 1100 North 10th Street or PO Box 346, Worland, 
WY 82401 no later than June 18th, 2024.  The bids must be valid 
for 60 days.  The bids will be opened, read and awarded on June 
19th, 2024 at the regular meeting of the Big Horn Regional Joint 
Powers Board.  For minimum bid specifications contact Mike 
Neufer at 307-347-4042.

	 The bid will be awarded to the lowest bidder who shall 
be determined qualified and responsible in the sole discretion of 
the Big Horn Regional Joint Powers Board.

	 Dated: June 5th, 2024

			   By:	 Mike Neufer
			   Its:	 Chief Water Operator

June 13, 2024

PUBLIC NOTICE


